
 

31st March 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
We have made it to the end of another term in what has been an incredibly 
disruptive year for us all.   I must again say thank you to you all for your 
continued support, hard work and patience as we have navigated our way through 
another lockdown.  Once again, you all did an amazing job at home schooling and 
supporting us in trying to continue to deliver a high quality curriculum.   I would 
also like to thank all of the staff for their hard work and dedication this term in 
trying to provide the very best for all of the children – whether at school or at 
home. 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter break and let’s look forward to a summer term 
where hopefully we will continue to see the easing of lockdown and can start to 
enjoy more time with friends and family. 
We look forward to seeing the children return to school on Monday 19th April. 
With very best wishes, 
 
Judith Bentley  
Head Teacher  

Dates for your diary  
31/03/2021        Last day of term 
13/04/2021        Willoughby Foods order deadline for w/c 19th April  
19/04/2021        First day of term  
26/04/2021       Parent’s evening by zoom during w/c 26th April.  
05/05/2021     Bag2school at the Pavilion 9:00am  

Bag2school collection on Wednesday 5th May 2021, again the drop off and collection point will 
be the Pavilion. As usual, the bags will need to be dropped off on the day only, by 9am.  
 
If you have bags to donate but can’t drop them in on that day feel free to contact  the PTFA on 

ptfa@heckington.lincs.sch.uk who will arrange something with you.  
 

Virtual parents’ evening w/c 26th April 2021 
Please use the following link to book your appointment.  

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/.   

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/


PE DAYS Term 5 

Class PE Days PE Days 

Oak Wednesday   

Maple Tuesday Friday 

Willow Monday Wednesday 

Chestnut Monday Tuesday 

Rowan Monday Friday 

Silver Birch Monday Wednesday 

Hazel Monday Thursday 



An Easter Egg/Treasure Hunt to enjoy! 
 

To celebrate Easter, Heckington Methodist Chapel have organised an 
Easter trail with; 
 
*questions to find the answer to  
*eggs to spot,  
*a message to find from letters on the eggs. 
 
 
It is free, it is just for fun and to enjoy. 
 
 
It will be available on Sunday, Monday and Tuesday so you can choose a 
time to suit you and we can all stay socially distanced. It takes about 
45 minutes. 
 
 
While at the Chapel and doing the hunt, do look out for the prayers 
the children have written for Easter and our community. 
 
 
The questions will be available from the Heckington Methodist Chapel 
Facebook page from Sunday or there will be some printed in a contain-
er outside Chapel. The answers will also be on Facebook after Tuesday 
so you can check your answers.  
 
Once you have completed the hunt and found the message come and 
tell us the message and collect some ‘mini treasure’ from Sally or 
Charles. We will be at 9 Cowgate from 5 – 6pm. (We can be tracked 
down here or in the front garden at the Manor at other times.) 


